
Horseman’s Green Community Group 

Saving OUR Community Hall (3) 

 

 Many thanks to those who attended the meeting on Nov. 18th. 

 For those of you unable to attend you will find the information 

presented on our website: horsemansgreencommunity.co.uk 

 The RIBA Stage 2 Feasibility Study is now completed  

 The recommendation put forward and agreed by the trustees is: 

 We will try to secure grants for a REBUILD 

 If we can’t secure the grants for this, we will then try for 

grants to renovate 

 

 Please note NOTHING can be achieved without grants 

 This is likely to take a several years – it’s a long process 

 We will plan for continuation of activities and socials during work 

 We will continue to maintain the hall until development occurs 

 The Working Group / Continuation Group will continue to meet. 

  If you would like to be on this group contact Barbara on 830324 

 PLEASE continue to support your Community Hall 


